April 13, 1992

## PUBLIC HEARING FFY 1992 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, April 16, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to hear citizens comments on the proposed use of FFY 1992 CDBG funds and to review the three year plan for Shenango Township.

As there were no citizens in attendance, there was a motion by Joseph Budai and a second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary-Treasurer